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We welcome a new secretary to the Child Nutrition/Warehouse/Copy Center department, 
Kim Wippert.   
 
During the June 12 noon Board meeting that was held at the Child Nutrition Warehouse I 
talked about regulations, meal components, and offer vs serve. We enjoyed a Mexican fiesta. 
 
Child Nutrition purchased a jumpy house for our summer programs with the Share Your 
Strength grant last year. We used it for the first time for our Summer Lunch Kick-off at the 
Middle School. We are also using it for the Barbecue days at the sites. Every Friday we have a 
Barbecue and music along with our jumpy house for the supper program as the children flock 
in and are so excited. 
 
Food Research and Action Center says the importance of having programs in low-income 
communities that offer activities and meals, is so that every child returns to school well -
nourished and ready to learn.   
 
We have breakfast, lunch and supper Monday thru Friday. Browning Schools has 11 sites 
total. there is not a time that the child nutrition program is not serving a meal in our district 
from 8:00 a.m. -7:30 p.m. 
 


